Flat D

3 Leighton Grove
Kentish Town
London, NW5 2ZRA

5 February 2014

Mr Ben Le Mare,

Planning Department
London Borough of Camden,
33-35 Jamestown Road,
London, NW1 7DB.

Dear Mr Le Mare

Re: Development of Willingham Close, Kentish Town by Pocket Homes — Ref 2013/7338/P

I am writing a follow up letter as a resident of 3 Leighton Grove to object to the revised plans made by Pocket
Homes.

The plans, although reduced in height, still remain extremely close to the boundary wall of dwellings in
Leighton Grove so will still affect daylight and privacy.

The scale of the development still constitutes overcrowding and over-development of the site and still
appears to be maximising the profits for the developer.

I am not against the development of the site but something in keeping with the surrounding area surely could
be proposed rather than the massive, bulky, ill thought out scheme currently on the table.
Yours faithfully

James Williams
Flat D, 3 Leighton Grove



